
South Atlantic Shrine Association 

 
 

Greetings Legion Brothers, Nobles and Ladies, 
 
It is with great sadness that I report the passing of our Commander John Robert Smith.  I 
wish to send our deepest sympathies to his family.  John Robert was a great noble and 
veteran who truly believed in our SASA Legion of Honor.  Rest in Peace brother John 
Robert. 
 
As the 1st Lieutenant Commander, I am filling in as the Acting Commander.  I have the 
honor of inviting you to attend our Fall Meeting where we will cover essential business 
and elect officers.   
 
Because we didn’t have our Spring Meeting, Friday, September 20, 2024 in Myrtle 
Beach.  There will be a Necrology starting at 1030 and a brief business meeting to cover 
essential business and election of officers.  That will begin at 1300.  The meetings, Fall 
Banquet and Change of Command will take place in the Seaview room of the Landmark 
Resort, 1501 S. Ocean Blvd, Myrtle Beach, 29577.  There will be a Meet & Greet from 
1730 to 1800.  The banquet will begin at 1800. 
 
For those of you who have never attended the Fall SASA Convention, it is a wonderful 
gathering of Shriners from across our region, a great time of fun, food, and fellowship.  
Plus, the SASA Marketplace is available with vendors from all over the US selling 
Masonic and Shriner merchandise.   Visit the SASA website for more information: 
https://southatlanticsa.org/. 
 
The city of Myrtle Beach is a fun venue for the entire family.  There are numerous tourist 
attractions, great restaurants, and world class beaches.  Find more at 
https://www.visitmyrtlebeach.com/. 
 
I have included the registration form which will also be posted on the IALOH website. 
 

We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
 

Barry Spencer Jr.  
Commander SASALOH 

https://southatlanticsa.org/
https://www.visitmyrtlebeach.com/

